
 
CITY OF HOLLYWOOD, FLORIDA 

MEMORANDUM 
DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 

DIVISION OF PLANNING AND URBAN DESIGN 
 
 
DATE: January 21, 2020 MEMO NO.: P-20-01 
 
TO:  Historic Preservation Board 
 
VIA:  Leslie A. Del Monte, Planning Manager 
 
FROM: Julian Gdaniec, Associate Planner 
 
SUBJECT:   Certificate of Appropriateness for Design for a single-family home located at 1380 

Hollywood Boulevard within the Lakes Area Historic Multiple Resource Listing District.  
 

 
 
 
EXPLANATION: 
 
The Applicant was required to redesign the project due to issues pertaining to driveway access off of 
Hollywood Blvd, as per requirements from the Florida Department of Transportation. The redesigned 
proposal, after having originally been continued from the September 2019 meeting, is before you for 
further consideration. The previously issued staff report still applies, as the overall architectural style and 
design execution remains consistent with the criteria as discussed in the original report.  
 
 
Attachment I: Previous Board Package from September 2019 meeting 
Attachment II: Revised Design 


